
 

 

12th July 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Classrooms for Next Year 
 
Please see the table below, which shows which room each class will be based in from 

September. We have also attached some maps of the school, which you will be able to use 

during the transition morning on Wednesday 20th July. We will also have paper copies of the 

maps available during transition morning at the office. 

 

 Teachers next year 

 

Classroom 

Nursery Kathryn Whalley Ben Halima 
Jen Dyson / Lauren McCandless (until 

October) 

Current Nursery 

Reception Sian Rice 

Becky Carter 
Vicky Morris 
 

Current FS2LT 

Current FS2HT 
Current FS2IG 

Year 1 Hayley Craven 
Richard Farrow / Leanne Eldridge 
Leanne Eldridge / Chelsey Daley 

 

Current 1SR 
Current 1RS 
Current 1DE 

Year 2 Sarah Greenway / Michelle Harley 

Christian Burton 
Helen Savage / Paul Salisbury 

Current 2HC 

Current 2CB 
Current 2DS 

Year 3 Natalie Gomez 

Ashleigh Beckett 
Fiona Walker  

Current 4AW 

Current 3FC 
Current 3FW 

Year 4 Luke McDonagh 
Andy Wheeldon 

Emma Calderbank 
 

Current 6WG 
Current 3NG 

Current 6SB 



 

 

Year 5 Kat Rowe 

Midge Murray / Joe Welsh  
Jocelin Bennett 

Current 4KR 

Current 5WM 
Current 4EC 

Year 6 Jen Beech 

Wendy Gibson 
Claire Cawley 
 

Current 6JB 

Current 5LM 
Current 5CC 

 

Kind regards, 

Deborah Howard 

Headteacher 


